
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 14th, 2020 

Day of Recollection: 

Seeking Peace & Love in a World of Chaos & Hate 

The Abbey of the Hills foster the 
rediscover of peace.  

 

For more information about upcoming events: 

www.AbbeyOfTheHills.org 

The Abbey of the Hills Inn and Retreat Center will be 

offering a Day of Recollection. 

 

Peace and Love are available out there for all of God’s 

followers.  When I chose the title, “Seeking Peace and 

Love in a World of Chaos and Hate”, I selected the verb 

“seeking” to demonstrate that we can take intentional 

actions that will lead us to the Peace and Love we 

desire and not just “find” it in a haphazard, or chance, 

manner by moving aimlessly through life’s journey.  

 

It is my hope that you will leave this Day of Reflection 

with a few new thoughts and ideas, feeling empowered 

in your world situation to intentionally seek Peace and 

Love. 

 

COST: 

The Abbey of the Hills is sustained in large part by the 

donations of the retreatants. For those who can give, 

your donation will help “pay the gift of peace” forward to 

help those with limited means. 

 

REGISTRATION: 

Registration is required for meal planning purposes. 

 

To register please visit our website at 

http://www.abbeyofthehills.org  

or call 605-398-9200. 

Spiritual 

Deacon Steve Spilman 

Dcn. Steve was ordained a Permanent 

Deacon for Diocese of New Ulm, MN in 

2012. A dedicated and loving husband to 

Buffy of almost 50 years, father to 5 

boys, and brother to 7 sisters. 

http://www.abbeyofthehills.org/

